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Comments: I think that it is so very very wrong to charge everyday people for importing energy INTO 
the grid after they have spent their own money installing solar for clean energy,  trying to do the 
right thing for the planet. Something that  our government have made clear they have no intention 
of doing and tlwill go out of their way to not only avoid promoting clean renewable energy but to 
penalise those individuals trying to do the right thing for the future. Not only will you charge us for 
giving you free energy, you will then charge us highly inflated prices to buy it back. Big coal and gas 
generators don&#039;t have to pay for supplying electricity into the network, so why should solar 
homes and businesses who have made a personal investment in rooftop solar?  Please reject this 
proposal to charge Australian households for importing energy into the grid.  
 
 




